
 

 

 

 

 

4th January 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Tuesday 5th January – Urgent Update 

 

Following the Prime Minister’s announcement this evening.  I have to inform you that Manor 

Park will be closed to the vast majority of pupils from tomorrow, Tuesday 5th January. 

 

This is a step that we anticipated to an extent (which is why the key worker and vulnerable 

groups letter was sent earlier today) but not within such a short timescale. 

 

The next day or so is going to involve a significant effort in planning and organisation such 

that we can quickly and effectively reach a position where we are able to offer remote 

education to the large majority of pupils at home whilst also maintaining some provision in 

school for vulnerable children and for children of key workers. 

 

If you have a key worker o have a child who can be classed as vulnerable, we are asking you to 

keep your child with you at home tomorrow if this is at all possible.  This is to facilitate 

school staff in turning around the work require to get our provision ready for all as quickly as 

possible.  If your child (key worker and vulnerable children) absolutely cannot stay at home, 

they can come to school at the normal time, in the normal way and got to their normal 

classroom, uniform must be worn.  Dinners will be available and CHAMPS provision will remain 

open.   

 

Please note – no other child can attend from tomorrow under any circumstances until further 

notice. 

 

Online learning will be provided via SeeSaw from 9am tomorrow morning.  If you require a 

code to access your child’s account please email – admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

 

More information will follow tomorrow – please do keep checking your emails for additional 

news. 

 

If you want a place for your child at school please complete Survey Monkey or email 

admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk if you have any further queries. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

MANOR PARK PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Ulverscroft Road 

Coventry    

CV3 5EZ 

 

Telephone: 024 7650 1736 

E-mail: admin@manorpark.coventry.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs J O’Connor 
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Mrs Jill O’Connor 

 

Headteacher 
 


